South Lake Tahoe DMV to be
remodeled

The South Lake Tahoe DMV office is temporarily closing for
renovations starting March 26 at noon.

During the long weekend of renovation crews will replace the
carpet, upgrade the testing area, and install a window in the
control cashier room. Other renovations will be made to bring
the office to ADA compliance.

The South Lake Tahoe office will reopen April 1.

The nearest offices are in Truckee and Placerville.
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